
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

     1  Pray for our client 
whose daughter has 
been diagnosed with 
coronary-pulmonary 
stenosis 

2  Pray for our home-
less clients to find 
suitable housing 

3  Pray for our client 
whose son has been 
diagnosed with hyper-
plastic left heart syn-
drome 

4  Thank you Corner-
stone Church for your 
donation of boxes 
filled with household 
items for our clients 

5  Pray for our clients 
to have good relation-
ships with their fami-
lies 

6  Please continue to 
pray for the health 
and wellbeing of our 
staff and volunteers 

7  Pray our clients 
would have open 
hearts and ears to the 
spiritual application 
of parenting classes 

8  Pray for the hearts 
of those in the abor-
tion industry to be-
come pro-abundant 
life 

9  Pray our clients 
would have God hon-
oring relationships 

10  Pray for our client 
whose due date is 
today 

11 Happy Birthday  
              To 
       Michelle 
CPC Nurse  Manager 

12  Pray for our cli-
ents who will be away 
from their children 
during the holidays 

13  Pray for our cli-
ents struggling with 
mental health issues 

14 Pray for the  
CPC board meeting 
tonight 

15  Pray for the safety 
of our clients as they 
travel to and from 
CPC 

16 Happy Birthday  
              To 
             Jo 
      CPC volunteer 

17  Pray our Pastors 
would be compelled to 
preach the Sanctity of 
Human Life 

18  Pray for our client 
whose due date is 
today 

19  Pray our clients 
would see Jesus 
through our actions 
and dialogue with 
them 

20  Join  us in thank-
ing God for all our 
volunteers and the 
many talents they 
bring to this ministry 

21  Pray that post-
abortive women and 
men would come to 
CPC to find healing 

22  Pray for  Roxanne 
CPC Executive Direc-
tor as she leads this 
ministry 

23  Thank you to all 
who adopted a family 
for Christmas. Our 
clients were truly 
blessed 

24 Christmas Eve 
 
 
Join us in reading and 
sharing Luke 2:8-10 

25 Christmas Day 
MERRY CHRISTMAS 
 
Join us in reading and 
sharing Luke 2:11-14 

26 Continue reading 
the story of  
Christ’s birth 

 
Luke 2:15-20 

27  Pray our clients 
would come to know 
the true Reason for 
celebrating Christmas 

28  Pray our clients 
would know that noth-
ing can separate them 
from God’s love 

29  Pray our clients 
would find their true 
identity in Christ 

30 Thank you to all 
of our donors and 
prayer warriors.  

We appreciate you! 

31 New Year’s Eve 
    Happy New Year 
Join us in 2024 for 
more prayer and 
praise 
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